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We are doing ok in the Transportation Department considering we have been very busy 

trying to keep up with the routes this year.  We are stretched pretty thin to the point that 

between routes and shuttles we are utilizing every route to the fullest.   

We have had 4 new applicants (do not have a CDL) that we have contacted and called 

references. We are now waiting on them to complete the written portion of the CDL in order to 

move on to training them for the skills test.   

We had a full time driver quit as of October 1st.  She wanted to move on to something 

different and will be missed.  We had a sub driver say he will not be available for a while. He will 

call when he is back in the area and able to come back to work. 

With these losses we are stretched a little thinner but standing ok for covering routes. 

At this time, we are unable to make any changes to routes, but we are constantly trying to 

evaluate what we have and figure ways to save time. 

 

 

 

  

Thank you  

 

Ryan Edwards 

Transportation Supervisor  

  


